
Join us on Monday, September 26th, 
6:30pm, at the Oriental Wok. Dinner will 
be one of Mike Wong’s famous buffets, 
featuring a variety of oriental and Ameri-
can food items. Cost for the dinner is 
$26. The Program for our meeting will be 
an update from Kenton County Judge 
Executive Steve Arlinghaus. 
 
Registration begins at 6:30pm, and the  
meeting begins at 7pm.  

 
Please R.S.V.P. via e-mail to:  

membership@kcrwc.org  
 or call Lynn Berk at  

431-5150. 
Reservations must be made by 

Monday, September 19th. 

The Northern Kentucky Victory 
Office needs your help. The Kenton 
County Republican Party Executive 
Committee has scheduled 3 dates, 
and have asked us to join them.  

The dates are: 
9/20 5-9pm 
9/28 5-9pm 
10/10 5-9pm 

Call Rob Burgess to schedule times 
(in 2 hour blocks) at 765-372-4258 

or rob.rpk@gmail.com to RSVP.  
The Victory Office is located at  
3005 Dixie Highway, Edgewood.  

Help us to get out the vote!  
 
 
 
 

 

JOIN US FOR OUR SEPTEMBER MEETING! 

KCRWC Board is looking for some good 
members to join us on the Board. We will 
hold elections in November, but the nominating 
process is beginning. If you are interested in a 
Board or committee position, please contact 
President Mary Lou Blount at mlblount@ 
fuse.net. Board Positions open are: President, 
1st VP, 3rd VP-Public Relations , 5th VP-Ways 
and Means, Recording Secretary, and Treas-
urer. All are 2 year terms except 3rd VP and 
Treasurer are 1 year to fill unfinished terms. 
Committee Chairs will be appointed by the 
President after November elections: Chaplain, 
Parliamentarian, Communications, Correspond-
ing Secretary, Americanism and Scholarship, 
Caring for America, Hospitality, and Historian. 

Kenton County Republican Women's Club 

September 2011 

www.kcrwc.org 

 

The Northern Kentucky Chamber of Commerce 

is presenting a Breakfast Meeting entitled 

“Women In Politics: Why Women Should 
Care.” Participants in the panel discussion in-

clude: Mayor Mary Brown, City of Ft. Thomas; 

Beth Sewell, Kenton County Commissioner; 

Patricia Summe, Kenton County Circuit Court 

Judge; and Addia Wuchner, State Representa-

tive from Boone County. The meeting will be on 

October 5, 7:30-9 am at the Gardens of Park 

Hills. Cost will be $15 for members, $25 for fu-

ture members. Contact the Chamber at 578-8800 

for tickets. 



 

 

KCRWC JULY PICNIC AND AUCTION 
We extend our thanks to all whose donations and hard work  
contributed to the success of our annual Picnic and Auction,  

our major fund-raiser of the year. 
Special thanks to Scott Kimmich, wine donor; Linda and Hartmut  

Geisselbrecht for the ham; KY Senators Jack Westwood and Damon 
Thayer; and KY Representatives Adam Koenig, Alecia Webb-Edgington, 
Addia Wuchner,  Tom Kerr, and Joe Fisher for UK ticket donations for the 

auction; JE Dick Murgatroyd, our auctioneer; and all who donated  
baskets, food and their time and hard work. 

The Silent Auction Table was 

a popular place! 

Dick Murgatroyd, former Judge Executive, 

and auctioneer extraordinaire, with President 

Mary Lou Blount. 

Candidates and their representatives attended the picnic. Below, left to 

right, are: Judge Robyn Williams, wife of KY Senate President and candi-

date for governor; John Kemper, candidate for Auditor of Public Ac-

counts; and K.C. Crosbie, candidate for Secretary of State (On right be-

low, pictured with Chase Crigler, of Sen. Mitch McConnell’s staff). 



News for you to peruse … 

 

Prayers and Concerns: for all members who are unable to attend meetings due to illness; and 
keep in prayer our elected officials, candidates, and the service men and women fighting to protect 
our freedoms.

KFRW PURSE PARTY REPORT 
A group of women from KCRWC attended the KFRW Purse Party August 20th in  
Lexington at Spindletop. The Purse Party was held to raise funds specifically to sup-
port planning and preparation for the NFRW National Convention, set to be held in 
Kentucky in 2013. Mary Lou reports that the party was a fun and elegant affair, and 
was much enjoyed by all. 

POLL  WORKERS NEEDED 
Eileen  Wen dt  Mos er, Repu b lica n  Repres en ta t ive to th e 

Ken ton  Cou n ty Boa rd  of Elect ion s , n eeds  you ! Sh e repor ts  a  

n eed  for  a  n u m ber  of poll workers  to r ep la ce th os e wh o a re 

n o lon ger  a va ila b le. Servin g a s  a  poll worker  en ta ils  on e 

t ra in in g s es s ion , a n d  on e da y on  Elect ion  Da y, Novem ber  8 . 

E lect ion  da y work  is  lon g, bu t  wh en  you  con s ider  th e lon g 

da ys  ou r  m ilita ry m en  a n d  wom en  pu t  in  to defen d  ou r  

r igh t  to h old  a  fr ee elect ion  it  is  n ot  n ea r ly a s  m u ch  of a  

s a cr ifice a s  it  fir s t  s eem s . Plea s e e -m a il E ileen  if you ’re  

in teres ted , a t  cla regle@fu s e.n et .  

The Women’s Crisis Center has asked for our help in meeting the 
needs of the women they serve, who are survivors of domestic abuse, 
sexual assault, and human trafficking. This month we ask for your 
help in meeting their First Aid needs. Please consider donating such 
first aid needs as: Bandages (all sizes); antibiotic ointment; general 
pain relievers, such as Ibuprofen or Tylenol. You may bring your do-
nation items to the September Meeting. Thank you so much for your 
assistance. 
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Remember Election Day, November 8! 
-If you have friends or family who need to update their  

registration, remind them the registration closes on October 11. 
 

- Absentee ballots must be obtained before November 1, and 
must be returned to the county clerk’s office by 6pm November 8. 


